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Dear parent/carer, 

The final trial exams have been going really well and I am looking forward to seeing the 

improvements Year 11 have made in their results. Before the summer examination period 

we would really like to remind students of your support for them and the pride you have in 

their effort/achievements.  

To do this we are running a special gathering the week before the start of the summer 

exams where we would like to give your child a letter to motivate and inspire them. The letter 

could be from you, grandparents, aunty/uncle, sisters/brothers or any important person in 

your child’s life. In the letter we want you to share how you feel about them, the pride you 

have in their hard work and motivate them for the summer exams. We have done this in 

previous years and it has really lifted the students for the final push. We would like this to be 

a surprise for the students so please don’t tell them. 

Your letter could be hand-written or typed and can be in any language you chose. Please 

can your letter be email, posted or handed in at the College reception to Louise Thornley 

(lthornley@landau-forte.org.uk) by Thursday 6th April. 

Thank you for your support. This will mean so much to the students. 

 

Anthony Hitchin 

Assistant Principal  
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